Minutes of Meeting of North Plainfield Environmental Commission 
 September 22, 2010
 

            Dr. Allen opened the meeting at 7:30 PM.  Open Meetings Act Compliance Statement for 2010 was read.  Salute to our Flag was rendered.  

 

            Present were Dr. Harry Allen, Jean Liss, Henry Stoner, Frank Warren, and Skip Hansen.  Janice Allen and Michael Bellew were excused.   Gabori Bode’ attended as a visitor and expressed interest in joining the Commission.  A motion to accept the minutes of 05/02/10 was unanimously passed.   

 

            Mary Jo Tyson, 270 Lawrence Avenue, North Plainfield, NJ 07063, was present at the meeting to discuss the North Plainfield Greening Initiative in general and specifically as to how this Initiative might effect individuals such as herself.  Ms. Tyson has been trying, for many years, to live a normal life but has suffered immeasurably.  As a result of conversations regarding environmental changes that might benefit Ms. Tyson and folk with the same concerns as Ms. Tyson, Dr. Harry Allen, Chair, and Gabori Boce’, Dr. Allen offered to survey the environmental concerns in Ms. Tyson’s home and Mr. Boce’ offered to assist.   

Ordinances are “in the making” to assist residents and officials in creating a green environment for North Plainfield.  The NPEC will be continuing to provide input to the Mayor and Council in this venue.  

             The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.

                                                                                    Respectfully submitted,

 

 







Skip Hansen
 

                                                                                                Skip Hansen, Secretary  

The next meeting of NPEC is October 27, 2010
 

Cc:  Rich Phoenix, Clerk

        David Hollod, Administrator


(telephone number for Gabori Bode’
(908) 400-1932





